
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

November Schedule: There will be no morning Shake Rattle N Roll class on Thursday November 7, we will 

have class Wednesday November 6 instead! We are open Monday November 11 even though our dancers are 

off school. Our Shake Rattle N Roll dancers will show our silly turkey dance at the end of class November 21st, 

23rd and 25th. We are closed Wednesday November 27-Friday November 29! Happy Thanksgiving!   

Saturday Classes: Miss Krista will not be in some Saturdays due to some of our dancers attending conventions 

and competitions. Miss Meghan and Miss Kara or Miss Crissy will be in on any days affected by other events! 

Tuition: November’s payment is due by Friday, November 1. You can pay through your parent portal or in the 

office with Andy via check, cash or credit card. There is also a lockbox outside of my office for your 

convenience. After November 1st, a $5 late fee will be added. After November 7th, a $10 late fee will be added. 

Dress Code: I’m seeing several dancers out of dress code. Please review!  

• All female dancers must wear either a leotard or spandex dance separates for class. Shorts/leggings may be 

worn over the leotard.  

• Male dancers must wear a fitted shirt and stretch shorts or pants. 
 • Hair needs to be neatly pulled back and no jewelry other than stud earrings may be worn.   
 • Proper shoes must be worn for each class. No street shoes! 
 
Apparel Order Forms: Apparel orders are due with payment November 16th. Order forms are outside the 

office! 

Costume Deposits: Our first costume deposit of $15 per costume is due Friday, November 15th.  
 
Costume Sizing: Dancers will be sized for costumes during classes the first two weeks of November.  
 
Double Good & Yankee Candle Fundraiser: The Double Good popcorn fundraiser runs 10/21-11/2. Dancers 

will receive a minimum of 40% of their sales! The Yankee Candle fundraiser runs 11/11-11/23. Dancers will 

receive a minimum of 30% of their sales! Remember, fundraisers are completely optional! Individual profits 

will go directly into your dancers account. 

Homework Area: There is a table and chairs outside my office for dancers to do homework on breaks! 

Recital & Dress Rehearsal: Exciting news! We have confirmed dates for dress rehearsals and recitals. New this 

year, we will be having a Solo Showcase with FREE admission. All solos (seniors excluded), will perform in the 

Solo Showcase instead of the recital. The recitals will be two completely different shows.  

Dress Rehearsal 1: June 1 

Dress Rehearsal 2: June 2 

Solo Showcase Rehearsal: June 3 

Solo Showcase: June 4 

Recital 1: June 5 

Recital 2: June 6 

Communication: It is so important to me to have an open line of communication! You can call/text/email me 

anytime! Remember, I’m teaching during most hours the studio is open afternoon and evenings. I will always 

get back to you as soon as I possibly can. Make sure you have created your parent portal, favorite our website, 

like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram! We post regularly and it’s a great way to stay in contact! 

Thank you!! 

Miss Krista 

(716) 220-2679  derbydanceconnection@gmail.com   derbydanceconnection.com  
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